
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Ref: PAB/ED 

Date: 17/08/2020 

Dear Parents, Carers and Year 11 Students, 

We hope that you are all well and are staying safe. There has been a lot in the news recently 

about the results days in the UK and we are currently assuming that the Year 11 GCSE 

results day will still be on Thursday, 20th August. To make sure that we keep safe and follow 

our authorities guidelines, please find below some information that you may find useful for 

collecting results on Thursday. 

Pupils will only be allowed into school during their allocated form slot to minimise risks to 

staff and each other. Please report to the leisure centre entrance at your allotted time and 

please be prompt. We are limited to numbers in the sports hall, each pupil may have up to 

two other people with them to collect their results. Face masks are not required but can be 

worn if you like. 

Form collection times: 

11.1 – 8am 

11.2 -  8.30am 

11.3 – 9am  

11.4 – 9.30am 

11.5 – 10am  

11.6 – 10.30am 

Any student who misses their initial time will need to return at 11am. 

There will be a one way system in operation and, before leaving the Sports Hall, students 

must inform us of their preferred destination for next year. Staff will be available to provide 

advice if required. 

There will be an opportunity to discuss the results with members of the Senior Leadership 

Team from 12 noon. If you would like to book a slot then please do so by contacting 

reception on Thursday.  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We appreciate that there is a great deal of anxiety especially after A’ level results day last 

week. All of our local colleges have agreed to be flexible with their course grades and we will 

support every student to achieve their preferred option. We are working hard to support you 

through this important transition so please do get in touch if you have any questions 

(pabram@haydockhigh.sthelens.org.uk).   

 

If there are any further developments then we will keep you informed. Please feel free to 

email any questions. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr P Abram  
Head of School  
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